
AVRASYA 
İNCELEMELERİ 
MERKEZİ 
CENTER FOR 
EURASIAN STUDIES

HOW SHOULD EU REFORM THE HUMANITARIAN AID SYSTEM?

- 08.12.2023

EU Observer (8 December 2023)

By JEAN-YVES TERLINDEN

 

When the humanitarian crisis triggered by the invasion of Ukraine by Russia began in February 
2022, two Catholic organisations in Ukraine   ᐀  Caritas Ukraine and Caritas Spes   ᐀  could 
immediately respond to the needs of the millions of people fleeing their homes.

Many sought protection in their safe shelters, often in the basements of local church facilities. 
Since then, the Caritas organisations in Ukraine have helped over four million people in the war-
torn country where only a few humanitarian organisations were operating before the war.

As we face the third winter of war, the situation is still dire. The war grinds on and the role of local 
organisations has become even more essential for the local communities.
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